
Coffee with the Principal!

Beaupre Parents,
We invite you to join us for our next chat with the

Principal.

This event will be held on Thursday, February 16,
2023 in our Library! 8:45am - 10am

You may drop your students off at door 6 and then
head around to enter through door 1.

We will be discussing the following topics:

● Attendance Matters
● 5 essential survey
● Registration for next year
● Upcoming events

Please contact our Parent Liaison, Ashley Hearon, at
6302995391 or ahearon@d131.org , if you have any questions

or concerns.

We look forward to seeing you!
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